
                       

 

 

 
   

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

  This showcase    
  session is sponsored  
  by the Teaching &  
  Learning Center and  
  Community Based  
  Learning & Research. 
 

            

               Wednesday, November 29, 2017 
                               12:00 – 1:00 p.m.  
                     Faulty/Staff Lounge, WYLL 247 

                             
                                                                        CBL project at Petrifying Springs 
                           
 

                                                               

 
        
 

 
 

 

 

 Join us for the Fall Community-Based Learning (CBL) 
Showcase/Panel discussion. We have the privilege of 
hearing from these Summer 2017 CBL Workshop 
participants: 

·        Greg Cramer, IPED 
·        Gail Gonzalez, Spanish 
·        Stef Strauss-Thompkins, HESM 
·        Carey Watters, Art 

 
Each of the panelists will discuss their experience with 
incorporating a CBL component into to their course this 
fall. Topics will include:  

·        how CBL affected their students; 
·        challenges/opportunities they encountered; 
·        how CBL impacted their teaching, the class  

    and the curriculum; 
·        their experience with the use of critical  

    reflection. 
 

CBL is profoundly beneficial for our students. Attend to 
see if this high impact practice is a good fit for one of 
your courses.  
 

                    Light refreshments will be served. 
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